
 

 

 

 

 

 

8th May 2024 

 

Year 11 Exams, Study Leave and Revision Sessions  

Dear Parent / Carer 

I wanted to provide you with a final update regarding GCSEs for our Year 11 pupils, 

the exams start next week, and we need to ensure that you have all the information 

you need to support your child.  

Pupils must arrive on time for each of their exams, all of which are in the morning this 

year – please see the table below for the dates of each exam. All pupils must be in full 

school uniform as normal when sitting their exams.  

Exam Dates 

Date Time Exam 
Board 

Level Exam 
Code 

Exam Title 

Monday 
13th May 2024 

AM AQA GCSE 8702/1 English Literature  
Paper 1 

Thursday 
16th May 2024 

AM EDEXCEL GCSE 1MA1/1F Maths Non-calculator 
Paper 1 

Monday 
20th May 2024 

AM AQA GCSE 8702/2 English Literature  
Paper 2 

Thursday 
23rd May 2024 

AM AQA GCSE 8700/1 English Language  
Paper 1 

Monday 
3rd June 2024 

AM EDEXCEL GCSE 1MA1/2F Maths Calculator  
Paper 2 

Thursday 
6th June 2024 

AM AQA GCSE 8700/2 English Language 
Paper 2 

Monday 
10th June 2024 

AM EDEXCEL GCSE 1MA1/3 Maths Calculator  
Paper 3 

 

Study Leave 

Study Leave begins on Monday 13th May, this is the day of the first exam. Once the 

first exam finishes, pupils will be allowed to leave school so that they can study at 

home for the rest of their exams.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Revision Sessions 

Below is the revision session timetable we are offering to all of our Year 11 pupils. 

These sessions will be running when there will be no exams for any of our pupils. We 

think that these sessions will be of great benefit in preparing pupils for their summer 

exams.  

All sessions are optional for pupils to attend, if pupils do attend, they will be expected 

to be in full school uniform as normal, and they will be expected to comply with normal 

school routines and behaviour expectations.  

• Wednesday 15th May - 09:10-11:50 
Maths with Mr Clark 

 

• Friday 17th May – 09:10 to 11:50 
English with Mrs Aaron 

 

• Wednesday 22nd May – 09:10 to 11:50 
English with Mrs Aaron 

 

• Friday 24th May – 09:00 to 10:50  
Maths with Mr Clark 

 

• Wednesday 5th June – 09:10 to 11:50 
English with Mrs Aaron 

 

• Friday 7th June – 09:10 to 10:50 
Maths with Mr Clark 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Phillip Hannah 
Headteacher   


